MEMORANDUM

TO: William T. Lichter, Village Manager

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP,

Assistant Village Manager/Director of Community Development

DATE: October 5, 2006

SUBJECT: Downtown Restaurant Forgivable Loan Program; The Grove

Restaurant, 2 W. St. Charles Road

The owner of the subject property is drafting a proposal for a public easement pertaining to the rear parking lot. In order to allow time for the writing and revision of the easement document, the owner requests that the forgivable loan request be continued to the next Village Board meeting.

RECOMMENDATION:

Staff recommends that the Board of Trustees continue this item until the October 19, 2006 Village Board meeting.

 $H: \c CD \c WORDUSER \c EDADM \c EDCMTE \c Downtown Restaurant For givable Loan Program \c 2wSt \c Charles \c bottomero 2. document \c Conference \c Confe$